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QUINSAM FISHING – 17 MARCH 2015 

From: Norm Neiderer <nnwneiderer@gmail.com> 

Received: Wed 2015-03-18 7:26 PM 

 

A fishing report from Nigel on the Quinsam 
 

From: nburden@telus.net [cvff] <cvff@yahoogroups.ca> 

Date: Wed, Mar 18, 2015 at 4:52 PM 

Subject: [cvff] QUINSAM FISHING – 17 MARCH 2015 

 

Eye-Tee drove the CourtJester to the river after the morning’s hatchery work, and the 

AGM.  They fished the runs below the Quinsam hatchery down to the corner pool.  BellTower 

was eating his lunch as they arrived.  A family arrived late in the date for a little gear-chucking, 

ending when Momma’s cast had to be retrieved from a rocky grave by Tee. 

Conditions were marginal ~  

Water: 5°C, clear, med-high (.62 on the Argonaut gauge) 

Air: 8°C, in veiled sun (more veiled than sun), with an occasional, cool upstream breeze. 

The pair fished at the corner pool, the rip-rap and the upper run below the boundary.  At the last 

place, Jester found a couple of fish rising once; no other trout were noted.  Tower reported a nice 

fish taken at the corner, with lots of surface action.  However, by the time, our boys reached the 

area, nothing was visible.  There were still a few pink alevins seen in the shallows at the 

corner.  Neither angler touched a fish. 

On the wildlife scene, there was little insect activity, with the exception very small mayflies, and 

a couple of caddis, late in the day. Robins were still the most prominent birds. 

Jester’s record for the year remains unblemished by any fish, 

theJester 
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